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ANN ARBOR HOUSING COMMISSION

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ANN ARBOR HOUSING COMMISSION
October 7, 2011

President Manildi called the meeting to order at 12:02 p.m.
Roll Call:
Commissioners Present:

Commissioner Marta Manildi (President); Commissioner Ronald Woods (Vice-President);
Commissioner Gloria Black; Commissioner Leigh Greden; Commissioner Andrew LaBarre

Commissioners Absent:
None

Others present:
Sharie Sell (City of Ann Arbor Human Resources); Jane French

Public comment:

Jane French, president of Miller Manor resident council, praised the Commission’s interim executive
director, Nick Coquillard, as friendly and hard-working.

Interview of finalists for the position of Executive Director of the Commission

President Manildi described the purpose of the special meeting to interview four finalists for the
position of Executive Director.

Finalist Nick Coquillard gave a presentation to the Commission and then answered questions from the
Commissioners.

Finalist Damon Duncan gave a presentation to the Commission and then answered questions from the
Commissioners.

President Manildi called a recess at 2:25 p.m.
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President Manildi returned the special meeting to session at 2:40 p.m.

Finalist William Ward gave a presentation to the Commission and then answered questions from the
Commissioners.

Finalist Jennifer Hall gave a presentation to the Commission and then answered questions from the
Commissioners.

Public comment:

Joan Doughty, Executive Director of Community Action Network, stated that she has worked with
finalist Jennifer Hall, and that Ms. Hall is effective and bringing together different groups of people
and different organization. Ms, Dowdy expressed her view that Ms. Hall is passionate, works hard,
knows everyone, and could hit the ground running as executive director of the Commission.

Commissioner Discussion

The Commissioners discussed the process for selecting an executive director. The Commissioners
agreed to hold an additional special meeting on Wednesday, October 12, 2011, at 9:00 a.m., at Miller
Manor, to discuss the finalists.

Adiournment

Commissioner Greden moved to adjourn, seconded by Commissioner Black. The Commission voted
5-0 to adjourn. President Manildi adjourned the meeting at 5:30 p.m.
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